Phyllis Corbiere

From:

Darlene Sandboe <darlenesandboe@yahoo.com>

Sent:

August-05-15 8:37 PM

To:

Phyllis Corbiere

Subject:

Re: Hi

Hi Phyllis

A group of structures [boat houses] were built in the early 60's partly situated on county land because the lake was high and people but their boat directly into the lake from their boat house .Over the years this did not create an issue because the same owners stayed on the property. Today the way of doing business has changed and now some owners who would like to sell their property are finding an issue with these structures partly on county owned land. The purpose of our meeting with council is to try and find some common ground that the cottage owners can keep these structures and still carry on business in ever changing rules and regulations. Some ideas might be for outright purchase of the land or maybe long term leases which would satisfy home owner, financial institutions and the county of St Paul. Attending the meeting will be myself and Bill and Betty Nichols.